
You are now cordially invited to register and submit abstracts for the upcoming 16th International 
Symposium on Early & Lower Vertebrates that will be hosted during 20th – 24th of June at the city 
of Valencia (Spain). 

Registration and abstract submission must be done through the website http://iselv.uv.es/, 
where you can find detailed information concerning registration fees, payments, abstracts 
formatting, accommodation etc., but please keep in mind these dates and fees:

As announced in the 1st circular, we would like to stress that the conference will be developed as 
an in-person meeting, so we encourage you to participate in this format. Notwithstanding, we 
are aware of the current sanitary situation (continuously  changing and specific for each country), 
and the consequences that this is has regarding the celebration of such kind of events. Thus, the 
organizing committee have decided to offer also a virtual version, where participants that choose 
that option, will be able to both follow the event and present their communications online.

2nd Circular

CALL FOR ONLINE REGISTRATION AND ABSTRACTS SUBMISSION

Early bird registration: 31st March 2022

General registration: 30th May 2022

Abstracts submission deadline: 15th April 2022 

Post-conference fieldtrip: 25th – 30th June 2022*

*Numbers are limited to 36 and they will be cover by strict registration order.

Early-bird registration: 300€ for standard registrants, 200€ for students, and 200€ for accompanying person

Regular registration: 400€ for standard registrants, 300€ for students, and 300€ for accompanying person

Virtual conference registration: 150€

Conference dinner: 50€

Post-conference field trip: 600€

IBAN: ES8700490852512510010491     SWITCH: BSCHESMM      ACCOUNT HOLDER: Universitat de Valencia

http://iselv.uv.es/ 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Valencia!

Visit the website for more information, registration, fees and field trip. 


